Dear Parents and Guardians:

It's that time of year! Our SACC program is now open for registration.

If you plan to enroll student(s) in SACC for the 2025-26 school year, please complete the attached registration form and either email it to handtek@allowayschool.org or mail it to the school (address below). If you cannot print this form, you may come in to the main office and register. Calendars and payments for September SACC (including registration if you are a new registrant) must be paid prior to Thursday, August 21, 2025. The main office is open Monday through Thursday from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm. If you prefer to mail your check, please do so to: Alloway Township School, SACC Program, PO Box 327, Alloway, NJ 08001.

Fee prices are as follows:

AM - \$9.00/day or \$90.00/month

S1 - \$15.00/day or \$145.00/month

S2 - \$17.00/day or \$180.00/month

Early Dismissal fee for daily users: \$4.00/hour. Families that pay the monthly rate do not have to pay an additional hourly rate for early dismissal.

You may NOT switch between daily rates and monthly rates during the school year.

Late calendar fee: \$30.00

Be advised that if you have a balance from SACC 2024-25 school year or previous years, you MUST pay this balance or we cannot accept your child into the program. If you do not know your balance, please email Kaiti Handte at handtek@allowayschool.org

Please see all attachments to this message. Should you have any questions, please ask. You can email me at the above address or leave a voicemail and I will get back to you as soon as possible.

Thank you,

Kaiti Handte

Coordinator, Alloway SACC

935-1622 x 374